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"I	just	wanted	to	thank	you	for	a	great	strategic	planning	session	on	Saturday.	The	Board	were	very	
complimentary	of	your	facilitation	skills	and	direction,	and	attributed	the	day’s	success	to	your	
management	of	the	day.	It	was	a	great	effort	and	much	appreciated.	Thank	you"			
Steve	Richard,	CEO,		
Teachers	Plus	Credit	Union	
	
"Frank	Gallant	has	been	working	with	the	Executive	of	the	Dalhousie	Student	Union	for	the	past	
three	years.	I	worked	with	him	first	as	Chair	of	the	Executive	Review	Committee	and	then	for	two	
years	as	President	of	the	DSU.	In	that	time	he	has	helped	me	acquire	the	skills	necessary	to	be	an	
effective	leader	within	my	organization	and	industry.	I've	learned	how	to	build	and	work	within	
effective	teams	which	has	directly	translated	into	measurable	results.	I	attribute	many	of	the	
successes	of	this	past	year	to	the	strong	foundations	that	Frank	was	able	to	help	create	through	
working	with	all	of	the	members	of	our	Executive	Team."		
	
Chris	Saulnier,	President		
Dalhousie	Student	Union	
	
“You	met	our	goals	and	objectives,	Yes!	And	way	more!	We	learned	a	great	deal	about	ourselves	and	
the	team.	We	started	meaningful	communication	within	the	group.		We	loved	the	challenge!”	
	
Michael	Bell,	Chef	de	Mission		
Nova	Scotia	Mission	Staff,	Canada	Games	
	
“Working	with	Peak	Experiences	changed	how	we	prepare	for	the	day,	tackle	challenges	or	even	
frame	ever	day	situations.	Individual	growth	and	team	collaboration	has	positioned	our	staff	to	
better	serve	others	and	allowed	us	all	to	become	more	effective	in	getting	things	done.	Franks	
leadership	and	guidance	equipped	our	team	with	a	toolbox	full	of	options	empowering	us	to	deal	
with	stress,	work	relationships,	time	management	and	long	term	strategy."	
	
Neil	Stephen,	Vice	President	Communications,	
STFX	Student	Union	
	
“I	highly	recommend	this	training	session.	Every	organization,	large	or	small	would	benefit	from	the	
experience	of	Peak’s	Seventh	Generation	Workshop.	Frank	is	dynamic,	passionate,	and	truly	an	
inspiration	for	all	of	our	employees.	As	a	result	of	this	workshop,	all	of	our	staff	have	embraced	this	
training,	not	only	in	their	day	to	day	work,	they	have	also	applied	what	they	learned	to	their	home	
life	as	well.	The	tools	and	techniques	we	learned	in	this	workshop	on	becoming	a	more	responsible,	
sustainable	organization	were	the	catalyst	to	the	creation	of	our	own	sustainability	plan.”	
	
Dan	Hodgins,	CEO,	
Bergengren	Credit	Union	
	



“I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	all	your	patience	in	dealing	with	a	group	of	well-intentioned	but	
novice	board	members.	You	have	really	helped	us	sort	out	an	amazing	number	of	things,	including	
the	performance	appraisal	system	you	helped	us	implement	and	the	staff	training	sessions	that	
continue	to	provide	ongoing	information	and	guidance	to	library	staff	as	we	move	forward.”	
	
Cynthia	O'Donnell,	Board	Chair,		
Fort	McMurray	Public	Library	


